

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

INFORMATION AND COMMUNICATIONS TECHNOLOGY SERVICE

ADVISORY

FOR: REGIONAL INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY OFFICERS

DIVISION INFORMATION TECHNOLOGY OFFICERS

maria Clarun J. Ligunas

FROM: MARIA CLARISSE T. LIGUNAS

Officer-in-Charge

Information and Communications Technology Service

SUBJECT: EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION FOR RECIPIENTS LIST

DATE : 19 October 2022

This refers to **OUA-OUT-092122-005** "DepEd Computerization Program FY 2022 and FY 2023 Allocation and Recipient Selection" asking the Schools Division Offices and Regional Offices to submit the list of DepEd Computerization Program recipients for FY 2022 and FY 2023.

Due to requests for extension of deadline, the submission for recipient lists by the Regional Office to the Information and Communications Technology Service will be received until **October 28, 2022 6:00 PM**.

Please ensure that the criteria and procedure in the abovementioned memo are followed.

For queries, please contact Engr. Ofelia L. Algo, Information Technology Officer of the ICTS - Technology Infrastructure Division through (02)86334013 or email at dcp.recipients@deped.gov.ph.

Thank you.